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Dear Parents / Carers, 

Thank you so much to those of you who 
completed the Pegasus parental questionnaire – I 

hope you read the letter that contained all the 
feedback from the schools in the trust.  It was 

lovely to have a comment saying how Beulah 
parents felt welcomed and staff are helpful.                                                                                                                                                                                                               

It is an exciting time for Beulah Infants with all 

the changes that are taking place and particularly 
with the school building.  In September I think 

the old school will be hardly recognisable with all 
the works planned for between now and then! 

We are soon to be in our final half term, which 

will no doubt be extremely busy with class 
assemblies, school visits and open evenings to 

name a few things! 
Have a good week with your child/ren and see 

you all on Monday 1st June. 
Philippa Mason 

 
Head of School 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
ATTENDANCE   94.75% 

TARGET   96.00% 

IMPROVEMENT NEEDED   1.25% 
 

Our attendance is going up slowly!  We have had our 
‘scooter’ assembly this week and I hope more children 

have reached their 100% attendance this month!  If 

everyone makes a huge effort we could make our target 
– please make every effort to ensure your child comes 

into school every day. 
 

 
 

Congratulations to Khyanna Gayle in Indigo Class on 

winning the scooter. 

 

P.E. KITS 

During next term your child may have their P.E. lesson 
outside.  Please make sure over the holiday that they 

have black shorts, a white t-shirt as well as a correctly 

fitting pair of plimsolls. 

 
 

SCHOOL TRIPS 
All year groups will be going on a school trip in the next 

month.  Letters will be sent out to explain where the 

children are going and how much the voluntary 
contribution will be.  All trips are subsidised so please 

make every effort to pay the requested amount.  Lack of 

contributions can cause a trip to be cancelled! 

 
SCHOOL UNFORM 

As the weather improves it is even more important to 

name your child’s clothes, Beulah sweatshirts are worn 
by over 300 children and without them named it is 

impossible to return them to the rightful owner.  Also 
remember the uniform is BLACK shoes so please do not 

buy your child incorrect footwear.  

 

 
HOLIDAY DIARIES 

Why not keep a holiday diary of all the different places 

that you visit over the week?  I will be giving little prizes 
for children that share their diary with me!  Also reading 

everyday will help you to prepare for your new year 

group – only 7 weeks left in your current class! 

 
PARENT GOVERNORS 

I sent out a letter inviting parents to apply to be a 

‘Parent Governor’ last term.  Being a Parent Governor is 
a big commitment but it is very worthwhile as it 

supports all the children in the school to ensure that 
they get the very best education.  Please come and see 

me if you are interested in applying for this role. 

School closed – Monday 25th – 29th May (Half term) 
Year 2 trip - Camber Sands – Thursday 11th June 

Reception trip - Science Museum – Thursday 18th June 

School closed – Friday 19th June (Inset day) 
Year 1 trip - Horniman’s Museum – Tuesday 23rd June 

Sports Week (proposed) b/w Monday 29th June 
Open Evening – Tuesday 14th July 

Last day of term – Thursday 16th July 
 

 

 


